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TOPIC:    Set Public Hearing Date for the Purpose of Consideration of 
Closing Central Montessori Elementary School  
 
 
BACKGROUND:    
The school board will be considering a number of options as they look to make 

up to $2 million in budget reductions. These reductions follow $5.5 million in 

budget reductions made in the last three years. The possible closing of the 

Central Montessori Elementary School is related to budget reductions required 

to create a balanced budget for the 2018-2019 School Year. The proposed 

public hearing date is Thursday, April 26th at 7:00 p.m. in the Media Center at 

Forest Lake Area Senior High School. 

 
 
PROCESS: 
A Public hearing is for the purpose of gathering input with respect to the 
possible closing of the Central Montessori Elementary School.  
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
Set public hearing date for April 26th at 7:00 p.m. in the Forest Lake Area 
Senior High School Media Center.  
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